From: soyboys@aol.com

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Fwd: The revitalization of the theater at the royal poinciana
Date: Saturday, February 12, 2022 11:16:28 AM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

From: NICHOLAS SANDER <soyboys@aol.com>

To: Town_Council_Mayor@townofpalmbeach.com

Sent: Sat, Feb 12, 2022 11:08 am

Subject: The revitalization of the theater at the royal poinciana

We are writing in support of the project to reopen and revitalize the theater at the west end of the royal
poinciana plaza. We feel strongly that this finishing touch for the plaza will become the crown jewel of the
entire complex.

We live at palm beach towers, a condo that immediately abuts the plaza. Although some amount of
construction noise and dust will be a temporary inconvenience, we firmly believe the final product will be
well worth any trouble.

Thank you for your consideration

Nicholas and Ginger Sander
44 cocoanut row, palm beach, fl

Exit, pursued by a bear
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